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On 18 December 2012, the European Union Policies Committee adopted a resolution stressing the need to introduce further guarantees with respect to the transparency of risks connected with financial products and the ways in which such transparency should be achieved: i.e. through a risk-based approach, based in turn on probability scenarios to be used together with the traditional, prospectus-based system. The committee also recommended further consideration of the delegation of authority into European supervision bodies and noted that the translation into Italian is not up to standard. 
